
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District 

7400 Leake Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 

 
 
CEMVN-ODT-C                                         5 August 2024 
 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-90 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
ALGIERS LOCK 

 
Effective immediately and until further notice, mariners are 
advised that construction has commenced on the river end, long 
guidewall dolphin at Algiers Lock.  Extreme caution should be 
taken while entering and exiting the lock.   
 
The Lockmaster at Algiers Lock, David A. Smith, can be reached at 
504-354-1795 for up-to-date information (lockwall number is   
504-354-1861).   
 
The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Victor 
Landry at 504-862-2407, Robert Swayze at 504-862-2060, and Jesse 
Adams at 504-862-1061. 
                            
 
                           //signed// 
 
                            
                           MICHELLE C. DAIGLE 
                           Chief, Technical Support Branch                  
                           Operations Division 
 
 
 

 


